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Comments: I am opposed to this project. The Black Hills forests are already overlogged. Cutting down more trees

will disturb the environment. It is a fact that undisturbed tracts of forest land are necessary to mitigate the effects

of climate change. These areas provide cooling, carbon dioxide sequestration, and resilience to flooding and

drought. Please leave the forest to grow and flourish in its natural state.


